
Year 2
NEWSLETTER AUTUMN

FIRST  HALF TERM

In English we are
learning about...

Flat Stanley by Jeff Brown 
The Giraffe, Pelly and Me by

Roald Dahl      
 Mr Majeika by Humphrey

Carpenter 

Our Reading Spine books

I hope everyone had a fantastic summer and is
looking forward to the new school year. Mrs
Regan and Mrs Jarvis are the teachers for Year 2.
Mrs Prickett is the Year 2 TA and helps us with
our work in class.

We are starting off this year will our exciting
English topic ‘Lost and Found’. 

We look forward to working with your children
this year. 
Mrs Regan and Mrs Jarvis

Lost and Found by Oliver Jeffers
stories involving fantasy 
 
Narrative 
Recounts 

Y2 Grammar and Punctuation
Guided Reading
Spelling 

Welcome to Year 2!
Our Christian

Value:

In English we are
learning about...

Rewards

In Year 2 we work as a class to earn golden time on Friday.
Mrs Regan and Mrs Jarvis like to send notes and certificates
home when children do fantastic work, show amazing
behaviour or are kind to others. Sometimes you might even
get a positive phone call home!
Two children per week are chosen for a certificate in our
celebration assembly on Friday. 
We also collect house points - the winners are announced in
Friday assembly.



OTHER SUBJECTS...
Geography: Hot and cold climates
DT: Fruit Kebabs
PE: Sports Coach (Football)
Music: Recorder
RE: What can we learn from sacredbooks?
Science: Living Things and their habitatsPSHE: Get Heartsmart
Computing: Coding

Homework:

Written: Maths and English
homework will be set on
alternate weeks. It will be
given out on a Friday to be
handed in on Wednesday.

Spelling: Children will be
set spellings on a Monday
to be tested the following
Monday.

Reading: Please listen to
your child read at home and
make comments in their
reading record.

In Maths we are
learning about...

Keep
Checking

https://www.st-
paulsstalybridge.co.uk/

and School Spider for Photos of our
amazing work

PE:

Indoor kit will be
needed on a Tuesday
and Thursday.
School yellow PE
top, black shorts or
joggers and trainers.
Football tops are not
allowed.


